
 

 Dear Parents/Carers, 

Just a few updates this week.  

As Year three parents may have already been told by 

their children Miss Hockley has now returned to work. 

She will be building up to full time hours over the next 

few weeks. A big thank you needs to go to Mr Varley for 

stepping in and doing such a great job in 3H during Miss 

Hockley’s absence.  

We also welcome back Mrs Adams who has recovered 

from her hip operation.  

We are now back up to a full staff. Thank you for your 

continued fantastic support during the last few months, 

staff absence is always tricky to deal with, but I am  

happy that standards in the classes have been          

maintained and our cover teachers have done a really 

good job. 

As you have probably seen the new Nethertots building 

is now up and running and our first set of new pupils. If 

you are interested in places but haven’t yet had chance 

to look around then please give the school a ring or 

stop into ‘Tots’ to have a chat with the staff.  

We are taking part in ‘World Book 

Day’ on Thursday 1st March this year 

which is an optional dressing up day. 

The theme  is ‘Flying High’ so go    

crazy! If you do want to buy or hire a 

costume then please don’t spend 

much but get in early if you do 

choose to do this as the costumes 

quickly get snapped up. DIY costumes are  always fun 

and a nice family thing to do over half term! 

Well done to Year 4 for a fantastic trip to Birmingham 

Museum and Art Gallery and well done to Year 3 and 5 

pupils who have done brilliantly in the ‘Bikeability’ 

Training this week. 

Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

16.02.18 Mufti Day 

16.02.18 Year 5 - Food Tech at Ormiston Forge 

           19th—23rd February - HALF TERM  

26.02.18 Year 5 - Rainforest Roadshow 

28.02.18 Year 3 Swimming 

28.02.18 EYFS - Book at Bedtime 

01.03.18 World Book Day 

07.03.18 Year 3 Swimming 

09.03.18 EYFS Mother’s Day Assembly 

16.03.18  INSET Day (school closed to pupils) 

20.03.18 Class / Group Photo’s 

21.03.18 Year 3 Swimming 

22.03.18 Parents Evening 

29.03.18  Easter Holidays begin 

16.04.18 Return to school 8.45am 

Late Arrivals  

Children should only arrive late due to exceptional          

circumstances. Parents must ensure they: 

 Bring their children to the main school office. 

 Sign their children in. 

 Give a reason for late arrival. 



 

Always check the school website - www.netherbrook.dudley.sch.uk           

Updates available on school life app - https://netherbrook.sch.life/ 

February Half Term Holiday Schemes 2018 

  

If you would like any further information please contact the                                   

Family Information Service on 01384 814398 or email us at 

fis.cs@dudley.gov.uk 

 

Activities & Events - February Half Term 2018 

If you would like any further information please contact the                                    

Family Information Service on 

01384 814398 or email us at fis.cs@dudley.gov.uk or visit the website 

https://fis.dudley.gov.uk/fsd/PublicEnquiry/default.aspx 

Full details 

are available 

on the  school         

website 

Rylie Cox, Damon Byrne, Chloe Davis, Kayleigh Cox, 

Kyreece Lewis, Olli Drew. Oliver Homer, 

Harley Evans, 

Mason Tudor, Ailish Foley, Evie-Mae Jones,                  

Aimee Marshall. 

Donations of spare uniform including pants, socks 

and tights for EYFS children would be gratefully 

received. 


